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Biography:  
 
Colonel Janet L. Setnor retired from the United States Air Force Reserve 
following 26 years of honorable service as a Flight Nurse, a CRNA and a 
senior staff member for the Air Force Surgeon General.  She served in 
Afghanistan as both the Anesthesia Team Lead in the largest in-country 
medical facility and as the sole anesthesia provider at a Special Forces 
Forward Operating Base.  Coming from a military family, her father, 
husband, son and son-in-law all have service-connected disabilities and 
have received care within the VA Healthcare System. 
 
Colonel Setnor has been a practicing anesthesia provider for over 25 years 
and has held numerous state and national anesthesia leadership positions, 
including being twice elected as the President of the Virginia Association of 
Nurse Anesthetists and her current position as the Vice President of the 
American Association of Nurse Anesthesiology. 

 


